
 

 

 
 

The “GAMCI” (Gippsland Australia Muslim Community Inc.) 

and  
MUIS (Monash Uni Islamic Society) 

 

Invites you to be part of the Eid-Ul-Adha celebration 2014 
with Victorian Multicultural Commission (VMC) Grant 

 
We would like to invite our brothers and sisters and friends of GAMCI to attend 

the event so that they may understand the real Islamic teachings of love and 
peace, as well as appreciate and interact with growing multicultural and 

multiethnic Muslim communities in Gippsland. 
 

Eid-ul-Adha is celebrated, in the Islamic faith in remembrance of Abrahamic Sacrifice and to keep one 
of the most important Islamic rituals alive, in twelfth month of Islamic calendar.  

 
In Gippsland Muslims from different cultural and ethnic backgrounds come together to celebrate Eid 

by sharing their colourful culture, food and dresses.  
 
 

Venue: Federation University Student Union Hall (Building 4N)  
Programme: Children’s Activities by UMSLV 5pm, Presentations 6 pm and Dinner at 6:45 pm 

on Sunday, 5
th

 Oct 2014   


